
 - 1 -

 
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 
Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation 
as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any 
loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement. 
 

 
 

POSITIVE PROFIT ALERT 
 

This announcement is made by King Fook Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with 
its subsidiaries collectively referred to as the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules 
Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the 
“Listing Rules”) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined in the Listing Rules). 
 
The board of directors of the Company announces that, based on the unaudited consolidated 
management accounts of the Group for the year ended 31 March 2022 (the “Year”), the 
Group is expected to achieve consolidated profit attributable to owners of the Company for 
the Year in the range of HK$58 million to HK$62 million as compared to about HK$28.6 
million for the previous year.  Such substantial increase in profit was primarily due to the 
significant increase in revenue of the retail business of the Group as consumer sentiment 
improved on stabilisation of the COVID-19 situation in Hong Kong before the fifth wave of 
the epidemic.  However, business of the Group has slowed down since the 1st quarter of 2022 
due to the impact of the fifth wave of the epidemic. 
 
The information contained in this announcement is only based on a preliminary assessment 
by the management of the Company after reviewing the unaudited consolidated management 
accounts of the Group for the Year, which are currently under review by the Company’s 
auditors.  The Company is still in the process of finalising the annual results of the Group for 
the Year, which are subject to further review by the Company’s management and approval by 
the audit committee of the Company.  Therefore the actual results of the Group for the Year 
may differ from the information contained in this announcement.  Announcement of the 
annual results of the Group for the Year is expected to be released in June 2022 pursuant to 
the requirements of the Listing Rules. 
 
 
 



 - 2 -

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should exercise caution when 

dealing in shares of the Company. 
 

By Order of the Board 
Tang Yat Sun, Richard 

Chairman 

 

Hong Kong, 5 May 2022 
 

As at the date of this announcement, the executive directors of the Company are Mr. Tang Yat Sun, 

Richard, Dr. Fung Yuk Bun, Patrick and Mr. Wong Wei Ping, Martin; the non-executive director is Mr. Ng 

Ming Wah, Charles; and the independent non-executive directors are Mr. Cheng Kar Shing, Peter, Mr. Ho 

Hau Hay, Hamilton, Mr. Sin Nga Yan, Benedict, Mr. Cheng Kwok Shing, Anthony and Ms. Hou Tan Tan 

Danielle. 


